
Visiting Adult Inpatient Areas 

 

 

  

Visiting times:   
  Bed number odd  2 - 3pm 
 
  Bed number even  
  or side room    3.30 - 4pm 

You may NOT visit without a face covering – 
please bring & wear your own or you can get one 

from the hospital main entrance if necessary 

Social distancing must be 
observed at all times 

Wash hands or use sanitising gel on 
entering and leaving the ward 

Please sign in on entry to the ward 

If you have any Covid-19 symptoms or feel 
unwell, please do not visit our hospital 

Patients must wait until they have a negative 
swab result before they can have visitors.  

This should take 24 hours. 



Visiting Adult Inpatient Areas 

Do not eat or drink whilst visiting the ward 

 
 

 

No more than one visitor must be designated to visit for  
the entire time that the patient is at the hospital.   

This is to reduce the risk of cross-infection.   
Anyone else can contact via video messaging.  Our wards have 

iPads & phones available for this purpose if necessary.   
Please ask the ward for details. 

You cannot use the toilet on the ward. 
Public toilets are available elsewhere in the hospital 

Do not sit on beds. Chairs are provided 

  

Refreshments are available for visitors in the N19 Food hall  

Exceptions to these visiting rules are: 
 

Paediatrics 
Maternity 

NICU/SCBU 
End of Life 

Carers 
Emergency Department 

 

Please go to our website for further details 

We take the safety of our 
patients, staff and visitors 

very seriously. 
 

You may be asked to 
leave if you don’t follow 

these rules 


